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NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL MASK REQUIREMENT 
APPROVED UNDER CITY ADMINISTRATOR’S ORDER 2022-7 

 
 
There is hereby provided notice that pursuant to section II.B. of City Administrator’s Order 
2022-7, issued August 19, 2022 (Mask Requirements Inside Certain District Government 
Buildings and Offices), the Director of the Department of Motor Vehicles (“DMV”) requested 
that the City Administrator impose a requirement that masks be worn by DMV road test 
examiners and members of the public while the examiner and members of the public are in a 
motor vehicle in which a road test examination is being conducted by DMV.  On August 22, 
2022, the City Administrator approved the request and thereby imposed the requirement, to be 
effective immediately and to expire at the date and time set forth in section VI of City 
Administrator’s Order 2022-7. 


